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Upcoming Meeting
The next regular meeting of the Centerville Lions Club will be held Monday, November 9, at 6:30 pm   at the
Centerville  Senior  Center  at  111 South  2nd Street.   Our  dinner  meeting will  feature speaker  Shari  Markley
speaking on Christmas in Centerville.

Town Board President Speaks Before Lions

Centerville Town Board president Dan Wandersee spoke before members of the Centerville
Lions Club Monday evening, October 26.  He spoke at length about about what the town
has done and looked forward to the future.

Club  president  Holly  Stiggleman  said  the  club  had  been  invited  to  participate  in  the
Richmond Veterans Parade on November 7.  But, it was cancelled due to the pandemic.

Members attending the meeting filled approximately 150 bags for the clubs Drive-By on
Halloween, October 31.  It was held from 5 to 7 pm at the Centeville Elementary parking lot.

Lion Holly said no decisions have been made about Thanksgiving or Christmas, but said she would like to see
the club do some sort of project between now and then.  She proposed maybe a small food drive to a food
pantry.

Only six members attended the meeting.

Halloween Drive By

A Halloween Drive By was held by the Lions Club this year due to the annual Community Halloween Party
sponsored by the club being cancelled this year due to Covid-19.  It was held at the Centerville Elementary
school parking lot during the town's 5 to 7 pm Trick or Treat night.  Club president Holly Stiggleman was joined
by Lions Joe Elstro and Ty Farmer in distributing around 160 treat bags.  Lion Holly said they were gone by 6:30
pm.

Upcoming Events
    November 23 – Dinner meeting

December 14 – Christmas Banquet
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